
 

 

 
  

 

 

30 March 2021 

Dear Mambourin Community Member,  

Re: Reminder to let us know if you receive your COVID-19 or Flu vaccine  

On 18 March I wrote to you about the rollout of Phase 1b of the Australian 

Government’s COVID-19 Vaccination Program. Several of our community members 

have already reported that they have received the vaccine – which is great to hear! 

While you are not under any obligation to provide us details regarding your 

vaccination status, we strongly encourage you to inform your local hub manager 

when you have received your COVID-19 and/or Flu vaccine. This will enable us to 

keep a confidential list of who has the vaccine in the event of a suspected infection 

at Mambourin or in the community.  

If you haven’t booked to get your COVID-19 vaccine yet, you can use the online 

eligibility checker to make an appointment with a registered GP or healthcare 

provider. You can access it here: covid-vaccine.healthdirect.gov.au/eligibility. 

Getting these vaccines is voluntary. While we encourage those who can to get these 

vaccines, it is important to stress that Mambourin will not be mandating either 

vaccine for customers. People who choose not to receive these vaccines will not be 

treated any differently. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to your local hub manager 

or email me directly at CEO@mambourin.org. You can also call the Disability 

Gateway Helpline on: 1800 643 787. 

Thank you for your efforts to keep everyone in the Mambourin community safe. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Rohan Braddy 

Chief Executive Officer 
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